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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au        E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 3 Week 8  - 12 Sept 2018 
 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Justice 
School Rule:  We show justice towards our self, others and the environment when we… 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Stand up for someone you see being treated unfairly 

 
Dear Parents 

Life is a journey. 

It is not an event that happens all at once. 

Life unfolds, step by step, day by day, year by year. 

What path am I on and where is it leading? 

Sometimes we lose our way.  

We need to seek guides, signposts, fellow travellers to walk with us and point out the path. 

Psalms 119:105 “Thy word is a lamp to my feet and a light to my path” 

We do not walk alone. 

 

The Party like Gatsby evening was a roaring success! A huge thank you to the many who helped bring the night to 
fruition. Special thanks to the many parents, the specific class parents and the Gala team Nicole K, Julie L, Bec B, 
Jackie B, Amy and Grant H, Amanda L for their hard work and co ordination to set up the room at the Royal Motor 
Yacht Club, door knock, pursue sponsors, design art works, secure prizes, sell 
tickets, manage social media, create invitations and encourage parents to 
attend as well as many, many other jobs! It was magnificent. The double act 
who opened the evening with a duet and then who continued to amuse, 
motivate and encourage the big dollars fo  r our school, Dave L and Matt C – 
thank you! Finally thank you to our Platinum sponsor Narellan Pools and Gold 
sponsors Stone Real Estate and Pittwater RSL.  We can’t wait for next year to 
do it all again. 
 
Welcome to Owen H and his family from Randwick who joined our school community this week. Owen has joined 
year 2M. 
 
I am delighted to announce that Mrs F Ngamu has accepted the Assistant Principal role at Sacred Heart 
commencing Term 1 2019. Fiona is currently the Assistant Principal at St Kevin’s Dee Why and has a passion for 
teaching and learning especially in the area of Mathematics. Fiona knows and loves the Sacred Heart community 
having lived in the area for many years and having taught at Sacred Heart before her Assistant Principal role at  
St Kevin’s.  
 
Thank you to The Athletes Foot at Warriewood and Warringah Mall who presented our school with a cheque for 
$460 for sale of sports shoes. 
 
At our Gala Dinner I spoke about doing just one thing as a volunteer at our school, and I would like to thank the 
parents who volunteered to attend the Kindergarten excursion and NSWCPS Netball day at Penrith. When 
everyone contributes just one thing to our community we all benefit.  
  

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
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Please remember to come along next Tuesday 18 September at 2.15pm to the hall to meet with the panel for our 
whole school review. We are all so proud of our achievements over the past few years, our progress in developing 
a caring and supportive school, a strong faith community, a 21C learning environment with contemporary 
curriculum and improved facilities. We look forward to planning the strategic directions for the school from this 
whole school review.   
 

Kind regards  

 

Suellen Garey 
Principal    
 
Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 

Religious Education News 
Religious Education News 

 

Courage doesn’t always roar. 
Sometimes courage is the quiet voice at the end of the day 

saying 
“I will try again tomorrow”. 

 
Mission Project day from Liturgy team (insert) 
On Thursday the 6 September the Liturgy team went to St. Paul’s Catholic College, Manly where we met other 
schools. We learnt about people in need and thought of ideas to help people in our community who are in need.  
 
When I was there I learnt about children in Cambodia who are in need of help because they are poor. I met a lady 
who went to Cambodia to help these kids. We also listened to some of the St Paul students who went to 
Cambodia to help some of the school and charities there.  
 
We also listened to Jack Berne who came up with Fiver for a Farmer. Jack came up with the fundraising idea after 
watching a video in class about the farmers in drought. He knew he could make a difference somehow.  
 
After listening to all the inspirational speakers we partnered up with Maria Regina Avalon to discuss what we 
could do to help people in need.  
 
Highlights from the day were learning about Cambodia and meeting people from other schools. 
 
By Gemma, Holly, Jahla and Alana 
 
Dates to Remember for Term 3 
Wednesday 26 September at 9:15 - Year 2 and Year 5 Class Mass, Sacred Heart Church 
Saturday 22 September at 5pm - Year 4 Family Mass, Sacred Heart Church. 
 
Prayers 
Please keep in your prayers Mick P, Paul C (parents) and their families. 
Both are undergoing specialist medical care.  
 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please see me at school, contact me by phone. 
 
Chris McBryde - Religious Education Coordinator 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
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Sport News 
 

Last week a number of Year 5 and Year 6 students tried out at school to represent Sacred Heart at the NSWCPS 
Netball Championships.  The event was held at Penrith yesterday (Tuesday 11 September) and we are very proud 
of all our students who attended.  We are delighted to say that both our Year 5 team and our Year 6 Mixed Team 
were winners, so special congratulations to all those students. 
 
Leanne Wood, Teacher 

 

 

Curriculum News 
 
Sacred Heart Public Speaking Competition 
Our School Public Speaking Competition finals were held on Monday 10 
September. Students showcased a variety of topics and we were inspired by the 
talent of the students who made it through the class rounds to the finals.  The 
content was engaging and each student spoke clearly which was commended by 
the adjudicator, Mr Hamer.  We thank the parents for supporting all students in 
this task and we commend each student for their perservance on presenting 
their speech. 
 
The winner of the Senior public speaker was Alana S in 5P and our Junior winner 
was Celeste A in 2D. The encouragement award was presented to Flynn D in 2M.  Congratulations to these 
students.   
 
 
Northern Beaches Catholic Schools Public Speaking Competition 

O n Tuesday 28 August, Sacred Heart hosted the annual Br Tony Whelan Public 
Speaking Cluster Competition.  There were a number of norther beaches schools 
competing adjudicated by Mr Peter Sheehan from Berowra Toast Masters Club.  
The quality of the speeches was of a high calibre and this also included the 
impromptu speeches.  We were extremely pleased that our own Gabriella M from 
Year 6F won this competition and progressed to the Dioscesan final which was held 
at St Patrick’s, Asquith last night.   
 
These speeches were outstanding and the three judges deliberated for an extended 
period of time as they assessed the speakers on both their written and impromptu 
speeches.  The winner was announced and, once again, Gabriella M took out the 
first place trophy.  Congratulations to Gabriella! 
 

 
NSWCPS 
On Tuesday, Sacred Heart went to the Netball gala day out at South 
Penrith. We all had a great day and I know both teams did very well. 
All of us tried our best and we all did ver  y well with some terrific 
results. My team, the mixed year 6 team came first in our division 
against all the other catholic school teams in the state.  

The year 5 team also did 
extremely well as they only   
had 1 point scored against 
them! Who let that in! They 
won their division as well and 
scored 148 throughout their 7 games! All in all the day, was fantastic and 
we all had a great experience. Good luck to those next year!  
 
By Joe C, 6F 
 

 



© 2018 Sacred Heart Catholic School.  All rights reserved.  No parts of this newsletter can be reproduced without the prior permission of the principal. 4 

 
 
Year 5 Furniture 
The new furniture has arrived for our Year 5 classes and the children are very excited to be part of the flexible 
learning environment.  Students will be able to move around and engage in a range of activities and this will give 
the students a greater opportunity to work collaboratively.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Caitlin Remeeus – Acting Assistant Principal 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
 
Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who are celebrating their 
birthday this week: 

Matthew M, Abigail C, Erin S,  Max S, Ruby H, Jack 
L, 

Ava W 
 

Kiss & Drop Morning Volunteers 
 

The morning Kiss and Drop Zone ensures that students arrive to school safely. We could not do this without our 
wonderful volunteers. If you would like to be added to the Kiss and Drop Roster please email Rebecca Molinaro at 
becmolinaro@outlook.com 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

  12 Sept 13 Sept 14 Sept 

  Rebecca M Amber L Tatiana N 

17 Sept 18 Sept 19 Sept 20 Sept 21 Sept 

Tatiana N Leonie S Tatiana N Rebecca M Karissa M 

24 Sept 25 Sept 26 Sept 27 Sept 28 Sept 

Rebecca M Georgina D Tatiana N Melinda B Eloise C 

 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
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Canteen 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 17 Sept  Jackie B, Vanessa F, Linda D 

Thu 20 Sept Anita K, Tanya M 

Fri 21 Sept Margaret C, Christine H, Liz H 

 
Kay & Marie – Canteen Coordinators  
Please feel free to contact us via email at:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

 
Hub News 

 
What a fabulous night we had on Saturday!  Thank you to everyone who attended.  We have a number of 
unclaimed prizes in the office.  Please contact the Hub with your ticket number to collect your prize.  Silent 
Auction items can also be paid for at the office and collected following payment. 
 
We still have some left over $20 envelopes and $50 envelopes for purchase which we would like sold.  You can 
pay by Qkr! or via the Hub (contact Amanda – 0414 692 942). 
 
Money is still coming in so we don’t as yet have an overall figure of funds raised.  We will provide this in the 
coming weeks.  In the meantime….here are some photos from the evening – enjoy! 
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These events would not be possible 

without the generous contributions 

from our sponsors. We would like to 

take this opportunity to acknowledge 

and thank all of our 2018 Sponsors 

especially our platinum sponsor - 

Narellan Pools.  
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Chocolates For Sale (Yes, we still have chocolates for sale!) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Amanda Lewis / Grant Howard (Co-
Presidents)  
Email:  sacredhearthub@gmail.com   
Website:  www.shmvparents.com 

 

We still have a number of boxes of chocolates to sell.  To encourage you, we have a special offer… 
 

Take a box of 48 chocolates ($1 each) but only pay $40. 
 

What a bargain!! 
 

mailto:sacredhearthub@gmail.com
http://www.shmvparents.com/
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwih98eRpZHdAhXPAIgKHdoqDxAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.kisspng.com/png-promotion-discounts-and-allowances-advertising-sal-1451159/&psig=AOvVaw0tobaik8t6GRVZkwg8G9kM&ust=1535598699389974

